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13th	June	2017	
	
To	all	of	Liliana’s	Students	&	Parents.	
	
	
Dear	Parents	&	Students,	
	
After	seven	years	at	Centre	Stage,	It	is	with	great	sadness	that	we	have	to	announce	and	confirm	
that	Liliana	will	not	be	continuing	her	teaching	with	Centre	Stage	in	the	new	Academic	year.	
	
Liliana	wishes	to	be	able	to	spend	more	time	with	her	gorgeous	little	girl	and	family,	perhaps	re	
train	as	an	RAD	examiner	and	have	the	flexibility	to	be	involved	in	different	projects	as	and	when	
they	arise.	We	are	hoping	that	Liliana	will	be	happy	to	stay	connected	to	Centre	Stage	and	available	
on	occasions,	to	be	able	offer	advice,	consultation	when	needed	and	provide	master	classes	and	
professional	workshops	at	her	own	discretion.	
	
We	have	absolutely	loved	having	Liliana	as	part	of	our	team	and	she	is	definitely	one	of	the	family.	
We	will	miss	her	dearly	and	her	presence	in	the	centre.	We	would	like	to	thank	Liliana	for	all	her	
professionalism,	hard	work,	contributions	and	passion	for	her	craft	and	for	her	students	during	her	
time	with	us	and	we	hope	you	will	join	us	in	wishing	her	all	the	very	best	for	the	future	as	she	will	be	
sorely	missed	by	colleagues,	students	&	parents	alike.		
	
We	would	like	to	introduce	you	to	our	new	ballet	teacher	who	will	be	taking	over	from	Liliana,	
(dependent	on	MOM	approval)	Her	name	is	Megan	West	and	she	holds	a	BA	(hons)	in	dance	
education	from	the	Royal	Academy	of	Dance.	Megan	also	has	additional	dance	teacher	
qualifications	with	the	IDTA	and	has	experience	as	a	both	dancer	and	as	a	teacher.	We	are	very	
excited	and	looking	forward	to	her	arrival	from	the	UK	in	August.	
	
Classes	continue	to	the	last	week	of	our	term	and	academic	year	with	Liliana	till	7th	July.		
	
Thank	you	to	Liliana,	for	all	her	commitment,	loyalty	and	hard	work	and	we	wish	both	Liliana	and	
any	of	her	students	moving	to	a	different	country	lots	of	luck	and	happiness	in	their	new	life	and	
journey.	Those	remaining	in	Singapore	we	wish	you	all	a	very	happy	summer	break	and	afterwards	
look	forward	to	seeing	the	students	back	refreshed	for	the	new	academic	year	in	August.	
	
	
Very	best	wishes,	
	
	
	
Ali	&	Pete		
And	The	Centre	Stage	Team	
	
	


